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P. O. Box 101, New Hill, N. C. 27562
January 17, 1984

Mr. Jumes P. O'Reilly NRC 168
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region i

101 Marietta Street, Northwest (Suite 2900)

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In our letter of response (NRC-165) to you on January 13, 1984 referring to the violation
reported by RIl: GFM/RLP 50-400/83-33, we inadvertently omitted the date from the
letter. This is to inform you that the letter should be dated January 13, 1984. Please
correct your letter accordingly.

I'hank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

/§;25¢7/%§Z/L';¢4L

R. M. Parsons
Project General Manager
Shearo:: Harris Nuclear Power Plant
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ce: Messrs. G. Maxwell/R. Prevatte (NRC-SHNPP)
Mr. B. C. Buckley (NRC)
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